
 

 

Chamber News 

Update 

August 27, 2014 

Creating Packages that Sell  

 

Tourism Packaging and  
On-line Distribution Program 

 

September 22 & 23, 2014  
Clarion Resort Pinewood Park 

10 am ï 5:00 pm on Day 1 
9 am ï 4pm on Day 2 

 

For full details, please click HERE.  
  

Sponsored and Delivered by  
Ontario Tourism 

Tourism Northern Ontario 
FedNor Canada 

 

in partnership with 
Northeastern Ontario Tourism   

CHAMBER OF COMMERCE BOARD ELECTION  
 

Each year, 12 board members are elected to a two-year term on the North Bay 

and    District Chamber of Commerce Board of Directors.  One Young Profes-

sional is elected yearly as well.  Therefore the total board make-up is 25 directors.   
 

Nominations are now being accepted.  Please note, nominees must be ñvoting 

membersò for the Chamber.  Chamber election occurs in late October and the 

new board is announced in mid-November. If you want to ensure you are nomi-

nated, please contact Patti Carr, Executive Director at 705-472-8480 or email: 

patricia@northbaychamber.com   

        

For more information or questions regarding board member responsibilities, Patti 

would be happy to discuss.  Call Patti at 705.472.8480 for more information. 

http://northeasternontario.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8191ce9e35133555296a48e38&id=31356373fa&e=561ecb65a3
mailto:patricia@northbaychamber.com?subject=board%20nomination
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North Bay ATV Club have a created a 

petition to present to council to allow 

ATVs on selective roads within City    

limits.  The group operates ATV tours 

in the area and would like access to 

key locations such as accommoda-

tions, gas stations, restaurants, etc.   

To sign the petition, you can CLICK HERE to support 

the North Bay ATV Club.  Or visit their facebook page 

at: https://www.facebook.com/NBATVC 


